
Volunteer privacy notice 

 

Expression of interest questionnaire and newsletter sign up 

 

How we will use your information 

We need to collect your contact information in order to arrange volunteering events.  

Your information will be held securely and will only be used for purposes relating to 

volunteering with the New Forest National Park Authority. You may ask for your 

information to be deleted at any time but once deleted we will no longer be able to 

contact you about future volunteering opportunities. More information will be sent to 

you in the Volunteering Agreement and Volunteering Policy.   

If you opt-in to receive our e-newsletter we will share your contact details with our e-

news provider, Campaign Monitor. You may withdraw this consent at any time by 

contacting volunteering@newforestnpa.gov.uk or by clicking the unsubscribe link in 

the e-newsletter. 

Should you wish to find out more about your information rights and how we use your 

information please contact Jo Murphy, Information and Data Protection Officer, on 

01590 646653 or dpo@newforestnpa.gov.uk. Further information is also available on 

our website at www.newforestnpa.gov.uk/privacyandcookies.   
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